National Federation of Information CommiSsions in India

(By Email)
Letter No.5152/NFICL/2009, dated 20.10.2016

To

The Chief Information Commissioner,
Information Commission,
(All the Member Commissions).

Sir,

Sub: - NFICI — Special General Body meeting held at New Delhi on
20.8.2016 certain amendments proposed to NFICI Bye Laws
" could not be approved for want of quorum- Next Meeting called
on 08.11.2016-Reg.

. *kk

I would like to inform that in the Special General Body Meeting held at AP
Bhavan New Delhi on 20.08.2016 one of the Agenda item proposed was certain
amendments to the NFICI Bye Laws. Though the amendments proposed were approved
by the members present, mmmasses the same requires to be re-approved in the next
meeting in terms of Bye Laws/Rules & Regulations of the NFICI. Hence a 2" Special
General Body Meeting is called on 08.10.2016 at 3:00 P.M.

The Venue for the meeting will be DRDO Bhavan, New Delhi where the

Central Information Commission’s Annual Convention is going to take place.

I request you to make it convenient to participate in the meeting, and in case
you cannot attend, kindly depute your nominee to the meeting. A copy of the minutes of
the meeting dated: 20.08.2016 along with an agenda for the proposed meeting is

enclosed.

With regards,

Yours fw

v (R.K. Mathur)
Chief Information Commissioner,
Central Information Commission, New Delhi




